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South Ribble Borough Council Tesco 24 hour Licensing Appeal
19th November 2020

Thank you for considering my objection linked to :-
· The prevention of public nuisance
· The prevention of crime and disorder

Background
Tesco have stated their store is initially to be daytime only – therefore an associated licensing application would be appropriate. 
There is always the option to apply for a variation, if required, in the future.

Objection
The store is in a residential area with several licensed premises nearby who have all had their licenses restricted to 11pm because of their location.
An overnight licence could and would encourage some revellers to use Tesco and continue drinking in the grounds and nearby after closing time.
Also, as there are no other 24 hour outlets for alcohol (not a life requirement) within a wider catchment area it would act as a magnet for customers coming into the area. This could lead to further problems in the neighbourhood.
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